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Document Editing Services 
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
What are your hours of operation? Do you work over the weekend? 

We are open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week! We work overnight and over the 
weekend. Any time you submit a document we guarantee to return the edited 
document to you by the deadline. We will contact you by telephone or Email if we 
are unable to meet the deadline for any reason.  

(Please note if you wish to use the Urgent Service, you need to contact us first to 
check on our availability.) 

  

How will using your service improve my grades? 

Handing in an essay or assignment to your school or university that has been 
professionally edited means that you are presenting your hard work in the best 
possible way. Our editors will ensure that your work is written in a clear and 
concise manner, using formal academic English, and will correct and improve 
problems with grammar, language and style. We can also correct your formatting 
and references. This means you will see an improvement in your grades because 
your work will be of a higher standard. 

In addition, our editors are also teachers. We have extensive teaching and 
tutoring experience. We are experienced at teaching the skills you need to know 
to continue to improve your own writing style. When you receive your edited 
document from us, you will also receive an Email that will indicate the strengths 
and weaknesses of your document, and how you can improve your writing.  

  

Can you correct my referencing?  

Yes! When you submit your document for editing, you simply need to let us know 
the name of the referencing style you are using. If you wish, you can even email 
us any referencing guidelines that you have received from your school or 
university. We will ensure that your document is referenced correctly, according to 
the style you specify. 

However, it is important to note that we cannot write your references for you. It is 
up to you to decide what references need to be included and where. Once you 
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have inserted your own references (including all of the necessary information 
such as author, title, publisher, place of publication, year and page number), our 
academic editors will ensure the information is presented correctly. 

  

How do I submit a document? 

Simply click here and follow our easy three-step process to submit your document 
for editing. Step 1: Check your word count, Step 2: ‘Submit Your Details’ and 
attach your Document, Step 3: ‘Make Your Payment’  

 
How can I contact you? 

You can contact us by email (preferred), phone, mail or through our website. 
Please visit our Contact Us page for more information.  

 

Will anyone else know I’m using your service, or be able to see my 
document? 

All of your details and documents are kept strictly confidential and are not shown 
to anyone. We normally keep copies of our edited documents for back-up 
purposes, but after you have received your edited document, you can request that 
we delete all your files if you wish. 

  

Will you write my essay or assignment for me? 

No. The content of your essay is your responsibility. Lifetime Learners does not 
write your essay or assignment for you. It is important to understand that handing 
in work that you claim is your own, when it was in fact written by someone else, is 
plagiarism. Plagiarism is a serious offence and can result in you receiving a failing 
grade or being expelled from your school or university. Lifetime Learners does not 
edit plagiarized content. Academic integrity is very important to us. We value our 
reputation as a high quality, professional editing and tutoring service. This means 
that we follow all school and university guidelines regarding editing, in order to 
protect the students who use our service.  

  

Why choose us? 

1. Our editors have strong academic backgrounds in their fields and years of 
experience writing, editing and marking assignments, essays and other 
documents.  

2. Our editors are also teachers so we can tell you how to improve your own 
work in the future.  

3. Our prices are highly competitive with other leading editing services.  
4. Our services are of the highest standards for quality and reliability. 
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5. We offer a full refund, subject to our terms and conditions, if you are not 
completely satisfied. 

6. We are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week! 

  

Do I need an editor who is an expert in my field? 

No. As we are in the business of writing and written expression, our editors are 
able to edit documents from every field. This means they do not need to have a 
degree in the same subject as you in order to edit your document professionally.  

Our editors are not allowed to write or alter the content (i.e. research, results or 
argument) contained in your document. Therefore, since the editing process does 
not focus on what you are saying, but rather how you are saying it, our editors are 
able to improve your document without an intimate knowledge of your field.  

  
Pricing and Payment 
What methods of payment do you accept? 

We prefer payment by PayPal. PayPal allows you to pay using your MasterCard, 
Visa Card or bank account without revealing your bank details. You do not need a 
PayPal account to use our service.  

We are also able to accept payment by direct deposit or bank transfer. Please 
contact us for details. 

 
How do I know which service to select? 

First, you need to check your word count using your word processor. All editing 
prices are based on the length (word count) of your document. Once you know 
how many words you need edited, you can decide how soon you would like your 
document to be returned to you. We offer ‘Standard’, ‘Express’ and ‘Urgent’ 
services. 

  

ESL Students 
English is my second language, how can you help me? 

If English is your second language, having your essay or assignment 
professionally edited can significantly improve in your grades. It will also help you 
to learn English faster by teaching you how to improve your own writing. Our 
editors are skilled and experienced in editing documents for ESL students. ESL 
students who use our service see their grades improve very quickly. 
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